April Mewsletter

Hello Pink class,

March has flown by so fast! We have enjoyed getting to know new friends and having some nice weather. The kiddos have quickly picked up on how to line up and wait in line. They are also doing very well using spoons during lunch time. They are getting used to our daily routine and are having great nap times too! Pink class has enjoyed learning their "ABC's" and their sounds (we are on letter "N" right now). They also recognize their colors, shapes and numbers 1-5. It has been a joy and honor for us to work with each one of these little blessings; to watch their unique personalities learn and blossom.

In April we will be spending as much time outside as possible while the weather is so nice. Pink class will continue with the basics of sign language, focusing on "milk" and "eat" for the new students and colors for the experienced crew. All the kiddos enjoy lesson time. This time is very beneficial for the students as they work on their motor skills, problem solving and hand & eye coordination as well as speech. Some of the kiddos are starting to speak simple words and have learned how to communicate some of their thoughts and feelings with us and their friends. Singing, reading and conversing with the kiddos helps to facilitate their speaking. We will continue to focus on sticking to our schedule and sleep training. Babies thrive from routine, which will set them up for success in all areas.

Thank you for allowing us to be apart of your little ones beginnings and stepping stones to their educational success.

-Ms. Angie and Ms. Carly

Reminder:

- If you haven't already, bring in some extra school clothes for warmer days.
 Please send your children in closed toe shoes so they are ready to play outside.
- Label **everything** with your child's name.
- Our Easter party will be on Thursday, April 17th @ 8 am.
- Lesson time starts at 8:00 Monday through Thursday.
- MHMS will be closed on April 18th for Good Friday (this week is not prorated).
- Please remember to bring your child a balanced lunch every day with a cold pack if it needs it. We are happy to warm up anything they would like. Fridays: please send "picnic" type foods for their lunch.
- Please remember as the days turn warmer to apply bug spray and sunblock to your child. We will reapply in the afternoons before going outside.



